
   

   
An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 
 
January 11, 2011 
 
     REVISED LETTER 
 
Joan Mullins 
15 Annapolis Street West 
Saint Paul, MN 55118 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 15 Annapolis Street West 
 
Dear Ms. Mullins: 
 
This is to confirm that on January 4, 2011 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
recommended denying the appeal and granting one month to February 4, 2011 for you to 
reduce the volume of excessive materials by 50 percent.  If this goal is met, another month 
extension to March 4, 2011 will be granted to reduce the volume of another 50 percent.  You will 
also need to post a sign on the back door indicating there is a one-foot drop and you will need to 
remove the items blocking the exit.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Joel Essling, DSI-CE (email) 
 Fire Supervisors (email) 
 File 
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